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From:   Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:   Tuesday, January 20, 2009 8:25 AM
To:     'David Allen'
Subject:        RE: RO0262 9-Month Remediation Effectiveness Report

David,
 
I will look provide a written response within the next two days.  I was 
expecting this report to be processed through the ftp site.  Since it was not 
uploaded until recently, it did not get into my report tracking.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

-----Original Message-----
From: David Allen [mailto:dallen@aquascienceengineers.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 10:58 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: FW: RO0262 9-Month Remediation Effectiveness Report

Jerry,

I was hoping to get a written response to the attached report that I sent to 
you in late November.  We are asking the ACHCSA to agree, in writing, to 
continuing to operate the ozone-sparging system through 2009.  Your approval 
letter will be used in the budget package that the USTCF is requiring for this 
site.  The budgets are due Feb 1, 2009, so I am hoping you can respond to this 
email as soon as your schedule will allow you.  Regards.

David Allen
Vice President
Aqua Science Engineers, Inc.
55 Oak Court, Suite 220, Danville, CA  94526
925.820.9391 (office)
925.837.4853 (fax)
925.819.0963 (mobile)
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dallen@aquascienceengineers.com

------ Forwarded Message
From: David Allen <dallen@aquascienceengineers.com>
Date: Tue, 25 Nov 2008 11:43:30 -0800
To: "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>
Conversation: RO0262 9-Month Remediation Effectiveness Report
Subject: RO0262 9-Month Remediation Effectiveness Report

Dear Mr. Wickham,

Please see the attached report that details the Albany Hill Mini Mart's 
remediation system's performance over the last 9 months.  We are looking for a 
letter from your agency that directs our client to continue the system's 
operation until groundwater concentrations meet ESLs.  We have recommended 
operation of the system through at least December 2009.  A written response is 
necessary to receive reimbursement of O&M costs from the USTCF.  A copy of 
this report will be uploaded to Geotracker and to the County Server (if 
possible).  I say if possible in regard to the County Server because we have 
not been able to upload docs to your server for quite some time.  We work on 
Apple computers, and our web browser is not supported by your server.  We have 
spoken to several people at your agency, but so far a solution hasn't been 
identified.  Regards.

David Allen
Vice President
Aqua Science Engineers, Inc.
55 Oak Court, Suite 220, Danville, CA  94526
925.820.9391 (office)
925.837.4853 (fax)
925.819.0963 (mobile)
dallen@aquascienceengineers.com

------ End of Forwarded Message

file:///N|/AAAAA_HazMat_Technical/LOP-CUPA-TEAMS/...-Month%20Remediation%20Effectiveness%20Report.txt (2 of 2) [1/20/2009 1:35:28 PM]


	Local Disk
	file:///N|/AAAAA_HazMat_Technical/LOP-CUPA-TEAMS/LOP/Caseworker%20Electronic%20Files/RE%20RO0262%209-Month%20Remediation%20Effectiveness%20Report.txt


